
All Business Licence renewals will be available 
at The Station at Cochrane Crossing (360 
Railway Street West). 

All businesses operating in Cochrane must 
hold a current business licence.  
Cochrane.ca/business

cochrane.ca/council

Town Council

Jan 11, 2024

cochrane.ca/jobs

We’re hiring

Curbside collection runs until Jan. 15 on your 
regular waste and recycling collection day. 

Miss the curbside collection? Bring your tree 
to the Eco Centre.

Curbside christmas 
tree collection

Follow us on social media 
@townofcochrane 

Monday, Jan. 22 | 5:30 p.m.

Monday, Jan. 15 | 6 p.m.

Regular Council Meeting

Committee of the Whole

Operator II - Utilities

Welcoming winter
Winter is here to stay! Roads staff 
members are continuously monitoring and 
treating roads throughout Cochrane for 
snow and icy patches.

Stay safe this winter! Please shovel snow in 
towards your properties - not out onto the 
road . This helps keep the roads safe and 
aides with clearing and stormwater flow. 
Stay off of the ice, including stormwater 
facilities, creeks and rivers; wear warm 
winter clothing and drive with caution.

More: Cochrane.ca/wintersafety

Grow your business 
in Cochrane

cochrane.ca/businessprograms

January 11, 5-6 p.m.
Free to attend

Free to attend
January 15, 5:30-6:30 p.m.

Hosted by: 
Cochrane Business Development
The Station at Cochrane Crossing 
360 Railway Street West

Cochrane Business Incubator Info Session 

SMARTstart Cochrane Info Session 

Cochrane utility fee change
Effective January 1, 2024, Cochrane utility fees will be increasing to better reflect 
the cost of providing the service. 
While the impact will vary from household-to-household dependent on the 
specific usage, the average home will see a $10.38 monthly increase. 
Interested in what you can do to reduce your municipal utility costs? Visit 
Cochrane.ca/waterconservation for some great tips.

2024 business 
licences

When you support local businesses,
you support your neighbours.

Cochrane.ca/proudlycochrane


